
The West End Development Corporation wishes to notify the public of a 
necessary road closure to Freeport Road due to construction on the South 
Basin in the Royal Naval Dockyard. This entire area will become a 
construction zone where NO THROUGH TRAFFIC will be permitted and NO 
PEDESTRIANS can access. Safety equipment/PPE MUST be worn by 
anyone entering this zone. 

We apologize for any inconvenience but these measures are for 
everyone’s safety as this is now a very active area of the dock. 
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